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BOARD NOTICE 715 OF 2025

BOARD NOTICE 

NOTICE OF REQUEST FOR PUBLIC COMMENTS ON THE DRAFT GUIDELINE FOR THE IRBA’S 

ENFORCEMENT/DISCIPLINARY COMMITTEE IN DETERMINING MONETARY FINES FOR REGISTERED 

AUDITORS/REGISTERED CANDIDATE AUDITORS FOUND GUILTY OF IMPROPER CONDUCT 

Please be advised that the draft guideline on determining monetary fines is available and can be 

downloaded from the IRBA website at https://irba.co.za/library/legislation 

All interested and affected stakeholders are invited to submit their written comments on the draft 

guideline on determining monetary fines to the email address fineguideline@irba.co.za by latest 12h00 

on 4 March 2025. 

Following receipt of the submissions the IRBA’s Board will consider the comments received on the draft 

guideline on determining monetary fines. 

Imre Nagy 

Chief Executive Officer 




